
Hello, 
 
I have been a digital sat. customer for 10 years now. I was with DirecTV for 
all but 1 of those years. I have been a voom subscriber for that last year and I 
believe that they offer much better customer service and a much better 
product and if you allow this sale to go through then you will be stifling 
competition and not allowing voom to get their company together and become 
a option for Americans to finally get there HDTV that the FCC has been 
promising to the public for years. Stoping this sale will also bring more 
Americans in to the fold of actually needing and wanting to buy an HDTV 
because the will have some programming to watch on these sets.  Again 
please do not allow this sale to take place. Thank you.   
 
 


